
For more information on water and 
wastewater projects, visit 
charlottewater.org and click on 
“construction projects.”

There are numerous water, 
wastewater and stormwater 
improvement projects occurring in 
the Hidden Valley neighborhood.

Hidden
Valley

Projects



CLTWater is replacing large valves and 
installing a new water main under Tom Hunter 
Road from W Sugar Creek Road to N Tryon 
Street. This Charlotte Water project will 
increase water pressure and enhance service 
quality for customers in the area.

CLTWater is installing a new wastewater pipe 
to serve neighborhoods along Little Sugar 
Creek. The new pipes will increase capacity 
and reduce the risk of wastewater overflows in 
the neighborhood.

CLTWater has identified several 
neighborhoods throughout Charlotte that 
have small-diameter water mains that need 
replacement. This includes 14 streets within 
the Hidden Valley neighborhood. 
Replacement of these mains will help ensure 
better service and water quality with the 
completion of other water projects in the 
area.

Work is expected to occur on 14 streets 
within Hidden Valley:

Hidden Valley Water System 
Improvements/Streetscape Project

Purpose: Purpose: Purpose:

Work on the Tom Hunter Road 
Streetscape project should be complete 
by the end of March. The remaining 
work includes milling and paving 
between Monteith and Northridge 
Village and some sidewalk and curb 
and gutters repair.

Work on the water main in Tom Hunter 
will resume in April, starting at Hidden 
Forest Drive, working towards Reagan 
Drive.

Some valves will be replaced in May 
and June.

Current Construction Update Current Construction Update

Upper Little Sugar Creek
Sewer Replacement Project

Upcoming Project:
Northeast Water Main
Replacement Project

Work has finished on Monteith Drive. 
Patching the road with asphalt should 
occur between March 6-March 17.
 
Work along Canterwood should finish 
by the end of March and on Elgywood 
by the middle of April.

Following Elgywood, work will occur in 
the woods o� of Canterwood.

Sewer installation should finish by the 
end of April.

Replacement of all roads that were 
opened with new asphalt will happen 
following the completion of the 
Stormwater project.

The project design has just begun and 
construction is expected to begin late 
summer/early fall 2023.

• Hughes
• Massey
• Castle
• Artwin
• Burnwick
• Rosada
• Canterwood

• Squirrel Hill
• Bannister
• Mebane
• Thornwood 
• Mt. Kisco
• Echo Glen
• Kirk Court
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Amy Vershel, PE
Senior Project Manager
Charlotte Water
704-962-7685
Amy.Vershel@charlottenc.gov

Project Contact:

Mike Vaniska, PE
Senior Engineering Project Manager
Charlotte Water
980-346-9733
Michael.Vaniska@charlottenc.gov

Project Contact:

Matthew Bedford, PE
Senior Engineering Project Manager
Charlotte Water
704-995-7512
Matthew.Bedford@charlottenc.gov


